MEMORANDUM

TO: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Village Manager

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Acting Director of Community Development

DATE: June 5, 2008

SUBJECT: PC 08-07 2800 S. Highland (Patio Restaurant)

Attached please find the following items for Village Board consideration as part of the June 5, 2008 Village Board meeting:

- 1. Plan Commission referral letter;
- 2. IDRC report for PC 08-07;
- 3. An Ordinance granting approval of amendments to the conditions of approval associated with Ordinance 6085 that previously granted conditional uses for a drive through establishment/service. The Plan Commission recommended denial of the additional wall signage request; and
- 4. Plans associated with the petitioner's request.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the aforementioned materials.

 $H:\CD\WORDUSER\PCCASES\2008\PC\08-07\DAH\ referral\ memo.doc$